# Learning in June



July 4th 2022

#### Eastwood Day Nursery Newsletter—Issue 4

CLASS



Blossom class have enjoyed spending lots of time in the garden. They have been covered from head to toe in paint and water, exploring with all kinds of marks that they can make.

They have also been making their very own bumblebees for the story 'This Old Man' which has developed their interest in counting and number rhymes.









#### **DIARY DATES**

**AUGUST 2022:** 

Thursday 25th—Wednesday 31st— Summer closedown

**SEPTEMBER 2022:** 

Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd—INSET

Monday 5th—Day Nursery re-opens



OAK CLASS

The children have been exploring different types of transport and have shown a keen interest in Fire Engines and Firefighters and have been busy recreating this.



CEDAR CLASS



Cedar Class have been spending quite a lot of time supporting our younger children in Blossom Class. They even had a busy joint Forest School session together.



The children have also been learning new concepts by playing with water



Cedar Class have been very creative and made their very own hospital for Cedar Class patients it even had its own X-ray machine to check for any injuries.



Jubilee Celebration



We had a fabulous afternoon celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. It was wonderful to see so many families and children come along to join in with the celebrations.

The children were excited by all of the games and activities on offer and thank you to Alejandra who was very popular with her successful face and body painting!















## HOUSEKEEPING

General reminders

Please keep us updated on your child's last day of attendance at the Day Nursery for any children leaving us. All information should be shared with edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk

- Please remember to collect your children on time to avoid being charged the late collection fee.
- If you are going to be away on holiday, please notify us as soon as possible in writing. All absences should be emailed to edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk
- Invoices are to be paid in full by no later than 1st of every month. Debtors will receive email notification.
- Please bring in labelled sunhats and sun cream to say at nursery.
- Please look out for letters on children's upcoming transitions for the Autumn Term.
- Our term time only children will be invited to a 'Stay and Play' session on Friday 19th August 2022 10:00-11:30

Please join us for a End of Year Celebration on August 5th!

### Funding Eligibility

For more information and to check whether you are eligible for 2 year old or additional funding, please visit www.wandsworth.gov.uk/eecp